
 
 

Keep your land in farming 
and get paid to do it! 

 
NYS has grant money available right now 
to protect farmland in Western New York. 

Through this program, you may be able  
to protect your land and make sure it  

stays a farm forever through the  
purchase of a conservation easement.  

 
The Western New York Land Conservancy  

is a local nonprofit that can help you apply for 
this funding. To learn more, contact Farmland 
Protection Specialist, Rachel Chrostowski at 

(716) 222-2748 or rachelc@wnylc.org 

 
This funding is only available for a limited time,  

so contact us today! 


